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As an owner of numerous rental units, builder of residential structures and a property 

manager. This additional tax will only further hurt affordable housing in the state. How 

can a state have affordability be a priority while at the same time make owning real 

estate more expensive? We do not. Red any more taxation in this state, what we 

need is more responsible fiscal management.  


